
Newsletter 
Malta Business and Professional Association 

January 2016 

IMPORTANT MEMBERSHIP REMINDER 
Membership Renewals were due January 1st, 2016  

 

If you’ve not received our emails or paper invoices, please let us know at MaltaBPA@gmail.com so 
we can get your 2016 invoice to you ASAP. 

 

Memberships must be renewed by January 15th to be included in the 2016 Membership Directory.  
Membership packets will be mailed early February.  

 

**Please note that there will not be a paper directory printed for 2016, rather a link to the directory 
file will be emailed to each member to print if they wish.** 

 

If you have any questions, please email MaltaBPA@gmail.com. 

Growth.... Innovation... Community 
 

The Malta Business and Professional Association (MBPA) is the voice for business lead-
ers in the Malta area. We promote and advance the commercial, industrial, civic climate and  

general interests of the business and professional enterprises in Malta. Our members include re-
tailers, industrial, cultural, non-profit and service organizations. 

Welcome to our 2016 Board Members! 
 

Amy Wert -  Ballston Spa Central School District 
 

Brendan Ketcham - Catskill Hudson Bank 
 

James Hartle - Capital Bank  
 

Kevin Harkins - Insurance 

Please say hello to your new board members and welcome back those returning!  

Save the Date 
 

2016 Annual Dinner & Wine Tasting 

 

Wednesday, February 25, 2014  
 

Panzaõs Restaurant 
Cocktails at 6pm * Dinner at 7 pm * Program at 8pm  
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MALTAôS REAL ESTATE CORNER 
Information provided by Pinnacle Realty 

 

As of 
December 31, 2015 

 

# Single Family Homes Currently On The Market:     97 
# Homes Sold Year To Date:          138 
Average Sales Price:            $338,079 
Average Days on the market:        76 
Listings Expired  -  Never Sold:              23.1% 

TO REACH MBPA: 
 

EMAIL: MaltaBPA@gmail.com 
 

PHONE:  518-288-8009 

Happy New Year to all of our friends and members from the Malta Business and Professional  
Association Board of Directors! 

 

The Annual Meeting was held on Wednesday 16, 2015.  At the meeting we elected four (4) members to the 
Board to serve a three (3) year term.  Two (2) Board members were elected for a second three-year term. 
 

Congratulations to all! 
 

At the same meeting, new officers were elected.  The officers for the Association are: 
Laura Siracuse, Ballston Spa National Bank – President 
Anthony DePasquale, Malta Med – 1st Vice President 
Bryan Gregory, Bryant & Stratton College – 2nd Vice President 
David Fragomeni, Fragomeni Insurance – Treasurer 
Kevin Harkins, Insurance – Immediate Past President 
Pam Grandin, Hunter Learning Solutions – Recording Secretary  
 

I wish the new board all the best!   
 

Kevin                                Kevin C. Harkins, Immediate-Past President 

Happy 2016 fellow MBPA members!  
 

I am excited to be writing my first President’s Corner piece and look forward to many more. 
 

First, let me start by sharing my gratitude to outgoing President, Kevin Harkins, for his time and dedication to 
the MBPA!  Although he was elected to the board for another 3-year term, he has chosen to take more of a gen-
eral board member role than retain the presidency.   
 

Next, I’d like to welcome back re-elected board members, Karen McGowan and Zuzana Kaplan.  I know they 
will continue to be valuable members of the board in their roles as Taste of Malta Chair and Programs Chair, 
respectively.   
 

Then there are the newest members of the board to welcome.  I would like to welcome Amy Wert, Brendan 
Ketcham and James Hartle to the board. We look forward to having them join us and having them help build the 
path for 2016. 
 

I will be looking to each of you to help provide us with your thoughts regarding your association.  So, begin 
thinking about what you know and what else you’d like to see from us to help you in your business.  I’d also 
like to ask that you consider getting involved with the association by attending functions to help expand your 
network; joining a committee to help share the load and spread the word about the MBPA; and by letting any 
board member know if something isn’t working for you.  I’m happy to schedule one-on-ones to discuss your 
thoughts, too.  I may be reached at LSiracuse@nycap.rr.com.  I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Thank you for being a part of the MBPA and for helping us help you throughout 2016! 
 

Warmly,  
Laura               Laura Siracuse, MBPA President 

PRESIDENTôS CORNER 



In the Boardroom 

Taste of Malta 
 
 

If you’re interested in helping out this year, please contact 
Karen at Karen@CapitalInteriorscapes.com.     
                           
    Karen McGowan, Taste of Malta Chair 

 

MBPA 5K 
 

2016 5K information will be coming soon! 
 

Paul Loomis, MBPA 5K Chair      

Membership 
 

The deadline is fast approaching for being included 
in our 2016 Membership Directory!  Be sure to se-

cure your spot by January 15th!  Also note that  while 
print directories will not be mailed this year, it can be 

found on the MBPA website for members to print. 
  
Did you know that we now have rolling membership?  
For those who have joined this year, that means that 
your membership will renew a year from when you 
signed on with MBPA.   We are excited to announce 
that we also are accepting “Resident Members” as a 
way for residents who want to keep in touch with and 
participate in the Malta business community.   
 

We have new “tri-folds” that members can use to re-
cruit new members, and we are also looking for more 
members to get involved in this effort, so please con-
tact one of the membership committee or board mem-
bers including Ray Patterson, to express your interest 
or share ideas!   
 

The members who really leverage their MBPA invest-
ment are the ones who participate in the meetings, the 
ones who get involved and make it a point to meet with 
other members to get to know them and do business 
with them, and they with you!  The ones who utilize 
the “tools” of the MBPA website and Facebook, and 
LinkedIn pages see far greater returns on their invest-
ment. 

Anthony DePasquale, 1st VP & Membership Chair 
 

Technology    
    
 

We are also looking for features and functionality that 
you might like to see in your MBPA website, so 
please, if you have suggestions, email them to Malta-
BPA@gmail.com or talk with Ray Patterson 
(rpatterson@capconsult.net - 857-6500) or talk with 
any board member!        

                                         Ray Patterson, Technology Chair 
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Program 
   

The 2016 Program Calendar is nearly finished!  If you’re 
interested in hosting a Luncheon or Mixer during the sec-
ond half of 2016, please let Zuzana Kaplan, Program 
Chair, know ASAP!  The list of 2016 Events & Dates can 
be found on the final page of this newsletter. 
 

If you have program suggestions to make, let her know 
that, too.  Contact us to find out how to get involved and 
how to showcase your business!  
 

If you have a topic that you’d like to see covered at a 
breakfast or some other event, please let us know.  These 
events are designed to aid you, our members, in meeting 
your fellow MBPA partners, so please help us help you!  
And be sure to check out the website to see the upcoming 
events!  Please email ZKaplan@adirondacktrust.com. 
                                   Zuzana Kaplan, Programs 

Board Development 
 

Welcome to our newest board members!  If you’d 
like to become involved with the MBPA board, 
please let us know. 

If you have questions about future openings, please 
contact Anthony DePasquale, Nominating Commit-
tee Chair, at ADePasquale@SaratogaCare.org. 
   

Marketing 
Do you offer a member-to-member discount? Check the 

website to be sure your most current offer is listed and we'll 

share it for you in our monthly newsletters! 

We’re happy to promote your preferred social media chan-

nels anytime. Message us with the link to your preferred 

Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Pinterest or Instagram page 

via the MBPA Facebook page message function and we'll 

make it happen.                  Marketing/Admin 

Growth.... Innovation... Community 
 

The Malta Business and Professional Association 
(MBPA) is the voice for business leaders in the Malta 
area. We promote and advance the commercial, in-

dustrial, civic climate and  
general interests of the business and professional en-
terprises in Malta. Our members include retailers, in-
dustrial, cultural, non-profit and service organizations. 

mailto:MaltaBPA@gmail.com
mailto:MaltaBPA@gmail.com
mailto:rpatterson@capconsult.net
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Member News 

LOCAL FINANCIAL REPRESENTATIVE RECEIVES  
NATIONAL QUALITY AWARD 

 

Charles E Martin, CFP®, CLU®, ChFC®, CASL®, a Financial Representative of Northwestern Mutual 
in Saratoga Springs, NY has qualified for the NAIFA Quality Award from the National Association of 
Insurance and Financial Advisors (NAIFA).  The NAIFA Quality Award recognizes professionalism 
through education and earned designations, production measured by performance metrics customized for 
each practice specialty, adherence to the NAIFA Code of Ethics, and service to the industry association.  
 

This is the 32nd time he has earned this honor which recognizes Financial Representatives for their com-
petence and dedication to the insurance industry and their clients.   
Martin has been associated with Northwestern Mutual since 1983.  As Wealth Management Advisor, he 
provides expert guidance and innovative solutions for a variety of financial needs and goals for more 
than 2,000 clients. 
 

A native of Whitesboro, NY, Martin received a Bachelor of Science in Accounting degree from Clark-
son University.   

Association Events 

JANUARY NETWORKING BREAKFAST 
 

ñThe Big Eventò just happenedé..now what? 
 

In todayôs world, business planning means so much more than what is your marketing plane and budg-
et for the upcoming year!  Join MBPA members Ray Patterson, Geoff Turner and Kevin Harkins in a 
discussion of what business planning can mean for your business in 2016.  Discuss issues, situations, 

resources in todayôs business environment.  
 
 

 Wednesday, January 13th  
7:00 - 9:00am 

 

Malta Diner 
Southwest corner of Rt. 9 & Rt. 67 

 

Cost: 
$12 Pre-registered Members and Employees of Members; $15 Not-yet-Members/All Walk-ins 

JANUARY NETWORKING LUNCHEON 
 

 Wednesday, January 27th  
11:45am - 1:00pm 

 

Bentleyôs Tavern 
Parade Ground Village, Malta 

 

Cost: 
$15 Pre-registered Members and Employees of Members; $20 Not-Yet-Members/All Walk-Ins 
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Member News 
ADIRONDACK TRUST COMPANY COMMUNITY FUND  
DONATES $44,600 TO LEND-A-HAND GRANT RECIPIENTS 

 

The Adirondack Trust Company Community Fund announced today that the Independent Advisory Committee has awarded 
Lend-A-Hand Grants to twenty-three local nonprofit organizations. The grants were presented at the Community Fund’s annual 
grant award reception on December 15, 2015.  The name of each organization and the use of the grant funds are listed below.  

Directors or representatives of the organizations were present at the reception and spoke briefly about their respective organiza-
tion’s mission and how the grant will support their particular cause.  

Backstretch Employee Service Team of NY, Inc. 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding to expand their vaccina-
tion program in collaboration with Saratoga Hospital in order to 
reach a large population of clients as they visit their on-site clinic 
for their primary health care needs. 
Ballston Spa Partnership for Innovation in Education 
 Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the 2016 Girls’ Sum-
mit, a full-day, STEM-based forum designed to empower, inspire 
and inform girls to lead healthy lives and better prepare for their 
future.   
Caffe Lena 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their Student Rush 
Ticket Program. The program provides students with discounted 
tickets to various music, theater, poetry, and other art performances. 
CAPTAIN Youth and Family Services 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will assist in purchasing a new furnace for 
their Runaway and Homeless Youth Emergency Shelter. 
Double H. Ranch, A Serious Fun Camp 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will fund their Winter Sports Program which 
provides authentic winter recreation for children ages 6-16 with life
-threatening and chronic illnesses. 
Franklin Community Center 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their Project Lift pro-
gram which is an after-school prevention program.  
Lake George Music Festival, Inc. 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the Sixth Year Anni-
versary Season. Talented young musicians gain valuable musical, 
educational experiences, including the opportunity to perform at a 
various venues with large audiences.  
Parsons Child and Family Center 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding to children from Saratoga 
County to attend Camp To Belong, an international nonprofit or-
ganization that reunites brother and sisters placed in separate foster 
care, adoptive or kinship homes through summer camp programs. 
Racing City Chorus 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their interactive 
presentations of the chorus of educational workshop programs at 
local High Schools. 
Rebuilding Together Saratoga County 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding to their Safe Homes Initi-
ative which will support 20 families in need in Saratoga County to 
live in safer and healthier homes.   
Saratoga Automobile Museum 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for SAM’s Garage, a 
section of the Museum devoted to school-aged children and their 
families. The goal of SAM’s Garage is to help children increase 
their understanding and proficiency in math, science and history.   
Saratoga Bridges 
 Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their “Printing for 
Purpose” program and hire a professional artist to teach printing 
classes to people with disabilities and people in the community. 

 

Saratoga Center for the Family 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the “Heel-to-Heel”, a 
10 week program for high school aged girls to increase self-
esteem,confidence, mindfulness, coping skills and physical activity. 
Saratoga County Rural Preservation Company 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their initiative to reno-
vate the late 18th century farm house they use for veterans in need. 
Saratoga Film Forum 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the re-design/re-
launch of “In The Public Interest” a documentary series of 10 films 
with moderated discussions after the show. 
Saratoga Independent School 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the purchase of two 
PowerGistics wall-mounted charging towers which will accommo-
date up to 36 devices to help with safe storage solutions for the 
computers recently purchased for the school. 
Saratoga Sponsor a Scholar 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the purchase of gra-
phing calculators for the incoming class of program participants 
made up of academically motivated, but economically disadvan-
taged sophomores in the Saratoga City School District. 
Senior Citizens Center of Saratoga 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their bus trip program. 
The trips are in high demand with about 250 senior citizens annual-
ly enjoying the activity. 
The Ben Osborn Memorial Fund, Inc. 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for children in need, 
grades K-6,  in the form of gender and size appropriate clothing 
assistance during the school day. 
Troy Conference Geriatric Foundation, Inc. d/b/a The Wesley 
Foundation 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for the Wesley Evergreen 
Adult Day Services Program to purchase four iPads to be used to 
access and provide technology-based applications and exercises. 
Wellspring 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will help to fund the maintenance and daily 
upkeep of their emergency domestic violence shelter.   
Wildlife Institute of Eastern New York 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding to their environmental 
education programs in schools, libraries, nature centers, state parks, 
scout groups, youth camps, etc. featuring birds of prey.  
Wilton Wildlife Preserve & Park 
Lend-A-Hand Grant will provide funding for their Accessible Envi-
ronmental Education program which supports mentors working 
with community youth. 

 

Speaking on behalf of the ATCCF Independent Advisory Commit-
tee, volunteer Chairperson Mary Gavin commented, “We are pleased 
to be able to offer grants to so many worthy nonprofit organizations 
this year.  We have awarded more grant money this year than ever 
before --  supporting 23 entities, whose services range from arts and 
education to caring for the poor to taking care of veterans.  These or-
ganizations make our communities strong and vibrant.  Our thanks 
go to the individuals and business partners that supported our Au-
tumn of Giving Campaign.  It is truly a community effort.” 
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Member News 

Ballston Spa Students Prepare to Award Community Charities with Annual Grants  
 

  Students throughout the district completed their annual penny collection, or harvest, this past fall and will present their 
grants to community groups at a ceremony in the spring. Each of the six schools in the district collected pennies, and other 
cash donations, as part of the district’s service learning initiative that teaches youth to give back to 
their local community. Currently, students at all six schools have formed Roundtables where they 
work as a group to learn what the community’s needs are, discuss issues and select recipients of the 
funds collected in their respective schools.   
  This year, students will give over $6,600 in grant funding to local charities, bringing the eight year 
total to over $73,000. After interviewing local charities during the coming months, the students will 
present their grants to groups at a ceremony on May 17, 2016 in the Ballston Spa High School audi-
torium at 6:15 pm.  
  The district remains committed to teaching students the importance of service learning and commu-
nity service throughout the entire school year. Many more opportunities exist for students to learn 
the importance of giving back through community outreach events grounded in financial literacy and 
through the harvest that will award funding to local non-profit organizations in May.  
  District partner SEFCU is the new sponsor of the program and also offered to process the coins in 
early December. For more information, please visit the individual school websites or contact the 
BSCSD Office of District Advancement at 518-884-7195 ext. 1369. 

BALLSTON SPA CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NEWS 

Ballston Spa Schools Receive Grants from two local Funds 
 

The Ballston Spa schools were among the community organizations selected to receive funding from the GLOBAL-
FOUNDRIES-Town of Malta Foundation as they announced their awards for 2015. The district was selected to receive 
$4,000 in funding for the annual Tech Valley Robot Rumble Off-Season Robotics Competition held in the fall. The district’s 
Engineering Education for All project received $21,800 in funding to incorporate engineering design in the curriculum in 
elementary schools and the middle school through the purchase of materials and professional development. 
 

Additional organizations in the district receiving grants include the Gordon Creek Elementary School PTA which was select-
ed to receive a $2,000 grant to provide Arts in Education programs for the students. The Middle School’s Launching Pad 
Productions received $2,500 to support their annual performance. The Ballston Spa High School PTSA was also awarded a 
$3,000 grant to help with the annual After-Prom activities implemented by the parent organization each spring. 
 

“We are thrilled to receive the support of the GLOBALFOUNDRIES-Town of Malta Foundation and these grants that sup-
port the student experiences in our district,” said Superintendent Joseph P. Dragone, Ph.D. of the Ballston Spa CSD. Further, 
“The continued support of corporate and non-profit organizations is unparalleled and we appreciate all of their commitment 
to supporting district initiatives.” 
 

 
The District recently received a $2,500 Lend-A-Hand Grant from the Adirondack Trust Company Community Fund 
(ATCCF). It will be used to support the 2016 Girls’ Summit, a full-day, STEM-based forum for and about girls.  The event is 
designed to empower, inspire and inform girls to lead healthy lives and better prepare for their future.   
 

“Adirondack Trust Company’s commitment in supporting STEM enrichment opportunities in our community is sincerely 
appreciated,” said Joseph P. Dragone, Ph.D., Superintendent of the Ballston Spa schools. He further indicated that “The im-
plementation of this grant will engage our Middle School girls and allow them to learn more about pursuing STEM related 
career fields.” 
 

The district’s Ballston Spa Partnership for Innovation in Education program secured the grant on behalf of the district and 
will administer it in the coming year. The program creates innovative educational experiences that help reshape teaching and 
learning in the Ballston Spa schools so that students have the potential to learn from brilliant scientists, world-renowned art-
ists and musicians, committed civic leaders and leading companies to support research and development in the K-12 class-
rooms.   

https://www.sefcu.com/
http://www.atccf.org/
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Member News 

Now Offering: 
 

Associate Degree in Business! 
 

Saratoga Extension Site 
 

Bryant & Stratton College is proud to announce a 
 

NEW ASSOCIATE DEGREE PROGRAM at the 
 

Saratoga Extension Center! 

 

BUSINESS 
 

Learn The Corporate Ropes! 
 

Students pursuing their AAS in Business will be able to: 
 

¶ Identify an apply the basic functions of management, such as staffing, planning,  
 Organizing, controlling and leading. 
 

¶ Use critical thinking skills to make ethical decisions within the workplace. 
 

¶ Learn to apply the latest technology and resources to exceed the workplace. 
 

 For More Information Or To Set Up A Campus Tour 
 

Contact: 
 

Wes Staucet 
518-437-1802 ext. 209 

wstaucet@bryantstratton.edu 
 

Classes Starting January 2016 

New Year, New You! 

Bryant & Stratton College 
2542 Route 9, Malta , NY 12020  |  518.437.1802  |  M-Th 8-6, F 8-12 



 BALLSTON SPA FILM FESTIVAL, INC. 
RECEIVES GRANT FROM  

SARATOGA CASINO GAMING & RACEWAY  
FOUNDATION, INC. 

  
Ballston Spa Film Festival, Inc., a 501c3 organization, is excited to announce that is has received a 
Grant from the Saratoga Casino Gaming & Raceway Foundation, Inc. towards their 2016 Ballston Spa 
Short Film Festival.    
  

Funds received from the grant will be used to expand marketing efforts for the 9th Annual Ballston Spa 
International Short Film Festival scheduled for Friday, August 5th & Saturday, August 6th in Ballston 
Spa.   
  

Additional information about BSFF, Inc., the annual film festival and monthly movies can be found at 
www.BSpaFilm.org. 

  

The purpose of the Saratoga Casino & Raceway Foundation, Inc. is for the support of charitable and public benefit or-
ganizations whose mission is the betterment of the quality of life, health and welfare of the residents of Saratoga County.  
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Member News 

Member Events 

a![¢! a95 9a9wD9b¢ /!w9 hCC9wLbD C[¦ /[LbL/{ 
 

¢ƘŜ ƛƴƅǳŜƴȊŀ όƅǳύ ƛǎ ŀ ŎƻƴǘŀƎƛƻǳǎ ǊŜǎǇƛǊŀǘƻǊȅ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎ ŎŀǳǎŜŘ ōȅ ƛƴƅǳŜƴȊŀ ǾƛǊǳǎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ  
ƛƴŦŜŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƴƻǎŜΣ ǘƘǊƻŀǘΣ ŀƴŘ ƭǳƴƎǎΦ Lǘ Ŏŀƴ ŎŀǳǎŜ ƳƛƭŘ ǘƻ ǎŜǾŜǊŜ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀǘ ǝƳŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ƭŜŀŘ ǘƻ ŘŜŀǘƘΦ  
 

¢ƘŜ ǎƛƴƎƭŜ ōŜǎǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘŜ ƅǳ ƛǎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ŀ ƅǳ ǾŀŎŎƛƴŜ ŜŀŎƘ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΦ /5/  
ǊŜŎƻƳƳŜƴŘǎ ŀƴ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ƅǳ ǾŀŎŎƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ с ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ƻƭŘŜǊΦ Cƭǳ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅ ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ ōŜƎƛƴǎ ǘƻ ƛƴπ
ŎǊŜŀǎŜ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ŀƴŘ Ƴƻǎǘ ŎƻƳƳƻƴƭȅ ǇŜŀƪǎ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ aŀǊŎƘΦ aŀƪŜ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƅǳ ǾŀŎŎƛƴŜ 
ǘƘƛǎ ŦŀƭƭΦ  
 

/ƻǎǘΥ Ϸнр 
²ŀƭƪ-ƛƴǎ ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜΗ  

 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅǎΥ  мнǇƳ - пǇƳ  
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅǎΥ      мнǇƳ - пǇƳ  
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅǎΥ   мнǇƳ - пǇƳ  

 

с aŜŘƛŎŀƭ tŀǊƪ 5ǊƛǾŜΣ aŀƭǘŀ 
 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ рму-нуф-нлнл ǿƛǘƘ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎΦ 
όaǳǎǘ ōŜ му ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻǊ ƻƭŘŜǊ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƭƛƴƛŎ ǎƘƻǘǎΦύ 
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Member Events 

 

MOTHER TERESA ACADEMY CELEBRATES  
10 YEARS OF SERVICE  

 

You’re invited to help Mother Teresa Academy celebrate their 10-
Year Anniversary at Outback Steakhouse in Clifton Park! Enjoy a 

Caesar Salad, Chicken and Steak, Mashed Potatoes and Cheesecake for lunch! 
 

 Thursday, January 14th    
12:00pm - 1:30pm 

 

OUTBACK STEAKHOUSE 
610 Old Route 146 (near intersection of Plank Road and Old Route 146) 

 
$20 per ticket (eat-in or take-out) 

*Limited tickets being sold, so please purchase your ticket by January 8th  
 

Call Joyce Maddalone at 518-857-2288 or email her at jmaddalone@nycap.rr.com for 
more information.   

 
Checks should be made payable to:  Mother Teresa Academy 

 
CLEAN TEACH ECHS BUSINESS & EDUCATION BREAKFAST 

 

Please join us for our winter Business & Education Breakfast for the Clean Technolo-
gies & Sustainable Industries Early College High School (Clean Tech ECHS). Hear 
from our business partners about ways to get involved with this innovative education 
model that connects students to workforce experience. 

 

The 11th and 12th grade Winter Student Project Exhibition will begin after the breakfast program at 
8:30 AM. You're invited to join us to see firsthand the innovative solutions that students have for real 

world problems. 
 

 Thursday, January 14
th
    

7:30am ï 8:00am  Breakfast & Networking 
8:00am ï 8:30am Business Program 

 8:30am   Student Project Exhibition 
 

HVCC TEC SMART 
345 Hermes Road, Malta 

 

Sponsorship opportunities are still available; 
please contact Amber Mooney at amooney@bscsd.org or 518-884-7195 x1369 for more information. 

mailto:amooney@bscsd.org
tel:518-884-7195%20x1369
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Member Events 

You are invited to attend: 

  

Stakeholders Task Force Meeting on 

Veterans and Military Families 
 Thursday, January 14, 2016 from 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM 

 

The Stakeholders Inaugural Town Hall on Veterans and Military Families was held on November 12, 
2015.  The event was attended by veterans, military family members, service organizations, counties, 
higher education and business leaders.  Needless to say, our discussion was amazing and needs to con-
tinue.  A Task Force has been formed that will convene business leaders, nonprofit organizations, 
county veteran service officers and higher education institutions to assess how to best serve the veter-
ans and military families in our community, develop a action plan for meeting those needs, and to im-
plement the recommendations of the task force. 
 

Your input is crucial. 
 

Being a member of the task force is also a great way to network with other Veteran Service organiza-
tions, businesses who support the community, higher education and government officials. On January 
14, 2016 at noon, the first official meeting of this new task force will convene at Excelsior Col-
lege.  Task Force participation is open to members of the Stakeholders.  Membership Information may 
be found at http://www.thestakeholders.org  when you click the “join” tab.  More information about 
the task force may also be found under “Veterans and Military Families” tab.  Your membership con-
tribution supports the Stakeholders in hosting and staffing this program.  County Veteran Service of-
ficers are invited to attend as our guest.  If you have questions, please contact me at 
ceo@thestakeholders.org.   
 

The Task force meeting agenda will include planning for another Town Hall, establishing a govern-
ance structure by selecting chairs/co-chairs, committees, and establishing the process through which 
we can receive information and determine what projects/tasks must be undertaken. A special thank you 
to Berkshire Bank, Key Bank, Price Chopper, Castle Rock Ranch Group, Omni Development and Fin-
gerpaint for joining the Stakeholders and lending their early support.  Thank You to Excelsior College 
who will host this meeting and have stepped up in a big way to provide the Task Force with resources. 
To register for this meeting go to:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stakeholders-task-force-on-veterans-
and-military-families-tickets-20022711469. 
 

We can't wait to get started!!!  Join today! 
 

http://thestkeholders.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e2fbccb1c82e38b5b07093bb&id=045382ede7&e=646ef60fa3
mailto:ceo@thestakeholders.org
http://thestkeholders.us5.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=7e2fbccb1c82e38b5b07093bb&id=5487e2b638&e=646ef60fa3
http://thestkeholders.us5.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=7e2fbccb1c82e38b5b07093bb&id=5487e2b638&e=646ef60fa3
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This newest addition to the MBPA monthly newsletter will focus on news from the Town of Malta.  If 
you are aware of events/happenings from around town, please let us know so we may include them 

when space allows. 

MALTA TOWN EVENTS 
 

Newly Elected Officials take Oaths of Office Friday, January 01, 2016 

 

Supervisor-Elect Vincent De Lucia, New Town Board Members Tim Dunn and Craig Warner; Tax Re-
ceiver Sharon Scheira; and Interim Town Clerk Patty Ruggles were sworn in at an official ceremony 
on Friday January 1st, 2016 at 3 PM. The ceremony was at the Town Hall . This was considered an 

official meeting as there was more than two town board members present and it was open to the public.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The oaths of office were administered by the Hon. Jim Murphy. 

MALTA TOWN PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULE 
 

Town Board Meetings are held the fir st Monday of every month at 7pm  
Town Board Agenda Meetings are held the last Monday of  the month at 6:30pm 
Planning Board Meetings are held the third Tuesday of the month at 6:30pm 
Zoning Board Meetings are held the fir st Tuesday of the month at 7pm 

Historic Preservation Review Commission Meetings are held the 2nd Monday of month at 7pm 
All meetings are held at the Malta Town Hall and are open to the public. 

TOWN OF MALTA TRAIL MAPS NOW AVAILABLE 
 

We are happy to announce the availability of our new Z-CARD pocket trail map; available FREE OF CHARGE.  The maps 
are 21”x11.5” folded into a credit card size to carry in your pocket. 

 

These FREE maps are available at the Malta Community Center thanks to funding from a GLOBALFOUNDRIES/Town of 
Malta Foundation grant. 



 
Allegro Music Studios, Audra Wassenaar  

Capital Consulting Group, LLC, Ray Patter son 
Capital InteriorScapes, LLC, Karen McGowan 
Catskill Hudson Bank, Brendan Ketcham 
Couch White LLP, Leonard Singer  

Courtyard by Marriott, Caroline Freeman 
Creative Impressions, Margie Sheehan 

Curtis Lumber, Doug Ford 
DeLuciaôs Malta Ridge Market, Ronald DeLucia 
Dr. Lorraine DelRosso, LLC, Dr. Lor raine DelRosso 

Dugan Hill Enterprises, Inc., Diana Dwyer  
Edward Jones, Deborah Chr istopher  

Edward Jones, J eff King 
Edward W. Swanson, Edward W. Swanson 

Fragomeni Insurance & Financial Services, Inc.,  
David Fragomeni 

Friends of the Mohawk Towpath Scenic Byway,  
Eric Hamilton 

Fusion Group Fitness, Sarah Austin 
Fusion Systems Engineering, Mark Cambr ia 
Ginley & Gottmann, P.C., Steven Gottmann 
Green Leaf Racing, LLC, Matthew McMorr is 

Groff Networks, Lauren Groff 
Holiday Inn Express Hotel & Suites, James Gr iffith 
Holiday Inn Saratoga Springs, Joanne Kirkpatr ick 
Homestead Funding Corp., Laura Guillerault 
Hopmeier Evans Gage Insurance, Dave Evans 
Hunter Learning Solutions, LLC, Pamela Grandin 

JC Parker Fine Art, Carol & JC Parker  
Jerzeel International, Gar ry Packer  

Jessecology Organic Garden Design, J esse Peter s 
Key Bank, Chr istine DeMichele 
Make It Fit, LLC, Melissa Grattan 
Malta Animal Hospital, Jake Zaidel 

Malta Asphalt, Lawn, & Landscaping Services,  
Jason Kaczmarek 

Mark Roschinsky, DMD, Mark Roschinsky 
Modern Press, Patr ick Ryan 

Mom & Popôs Café & Catering, Mike Ventur iello 
Mother Teresa Academy, Joyce Maddalone 

 
 

Nelson Beebe, Certified Public Accountant, Nelson Beebe 
New York Life, Tambra Estill 

Northeast Spine & Wellness, Joseph Gulyas 
Northwestern Mutual Financial Network,  

Charles Martin 
Optimal Payroll Solutions, J im Pfeiffer  

Pellegrino Imports of Malta, Steven Fer rotti 
Pinnacle Realty Saratoga LLC, Bruce McClellan 

Pioneer Bank, Patr icia McFee 
Quick Response Restoration, Vincent Laurenzo 
Revered Business Solutions, Inc., Richard Wheeler  
Rock Your Fitness, LLC, Becky Weyrauch 
Roosevelt Inn & Suites, Donald Lawrence 

Saratoga Center for High Performance, Phil Harnden 
Saratoga Human Resources Solutions, Inc.,  

James Marco 
Service Extraordinaire, Kristan Galarneau 
Shepherd Communications & Security,  

Robert Guillerault 
Spa City Baking Co., Aimee Wojtowecz 
TapSnap 1080, Michael Williams 
Tara Thomas Design, Tara Thomas 

Tech Valley Continuity LLC, Geoff Turner  
The Kubikian Law Firm, David Kubikian 
Todayôs Limousine, Kar l Dominic 
W3 Arms, Louis Costello 

Welcome Relief Massage Therapy, Jennifer  Narkiewicz 

 
 

Member to Member Discounts 
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Please to keep in mind that many of our members offer Member-to-Member discounts.  As reminder, here is a 
current list of those members who offer discounts.  If you don’t see your name on this list and would like to  

participate in offering benefits to fellow members, please contact Pam at MaltaBPA@gmail.com. 

PLEASE BE SURE TO CHECK OUT THESE SITES FOR ADDITIONAL AREA EVENTS 

 
 

The Chamber of Southern Saratoga County 
www.SouthernSaratoga.org 

 
The Saratoga County Chamber  

www.Saratoga.org 
 

Saratoga Convention & Tourism Bureau 
www.DiscoverSaratoga.org 

 
My Favorite Taverns 

www.MyFavoriteTaverns.com 

http://www.SouthernSaratoga.org
http://www.Saratoga.org
http://www.DiscoverSaratoga.org
http://www.MyFavoriteTaverns.com


To register for any of our events, visit our website at www.MaltaBPA.com and follow the event links on the front page.

UPCOMING EVENTS 

January 2016 

January 2016 Events 
 

Networking Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, January 13th  
Location: Malta Diner  
Rt. 67 & Rt. 9, Malta 

 

Networking Luncheon 
 

Wednesday, January 27th  
Location: Bentleyôs Tavern 

4 Hemphill Place, Parade Ground Village, Malta 

February 2016 Events 
 

Networking Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, February 10th 
Location: Malta Diner  
Rt. 67 & Rt. 9, Malta 

 

Annual Dinner w/Wine Tasting 
 

Wednesday, February 24th 
Location: Panzaôs Restaurant 
510 NY-9P, Saratoga Springs 

2016 MBPA COMMITTEES 
 

Malta 5K - Paul Loomis, Chair 
Marketing - Admin 

Membership - Anthony DePasquale, Chair 
Nominating - Anthony DePasquale, Chair 

Programs - Zuzana Kaplan, Chair 
Taste of Malta - Karen McGowan, Chair 

Technology - Ray Patterson, Chair 

March Events 
Breakfast: Wednesday, March 9th 
Mixer: Wednesday, March 16th 

 
April Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, Apr. 13th 
Luncheon: Wednesday, Apr. 27th 

May Events 
Breakfast: Wednesday, May 11th 
Mixer: Wednesday, May 18th 

 
June Events 

Breakfast: Wednesday, June 8th 
Luncheon: Wednesday, June 22nd 

NEW EVENT PRICING FOR 2016 
²Ŝ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŦƻǊ a.t! ŜǾŜƴǘǎτŀƴŘ ƴƻǿΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜΣ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ŀ ŘƛǎŎƻǳƴǘΗ  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ϝ!ƭǎƻΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜ-ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ƴƻƴ-ƳŜƳōŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ǊŀǘŜ ƛǎ ŎƘŀǊƎŜŘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎǳŜǎǘΦ  

¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ƭƻƎ ƛƴ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ǊŀǘŜτ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǳƴŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƭƻƎ ƛƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎ ŀǘ  

ƛƴŦƻϪƳŀƭǘŀōǇŀΦŎƻƳΦ  

 aŜƳōŜǊǎ   
 

bƻƴ-
aŜƳōŜǊǎ 

tǊŜ-
ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊŜŘ 

bƻǘ ǊŜƎƛǎπ
ǘŜǊŜŘ 

.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘǎ Ϸмн Ϸмр Ϸмр 

[ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴǎ Ϸмр Ϸнл Ϸнл 

aƛȄŜǊǎ Ϸр Ϸмл Ϸмл 


